Route 1, Box 39 83341

June 12,1969

Mr. Bruce Bradley Star Route A 37-A Dolores. Colorado

Dear Bruce:

Thank you for your very nice letter of June 4th requesting attendance at the Flintknapping school. It would have been a great pleasure to have had you in the group, but unfortunately by the time your letter had arrived the five students had already been chosen by Dr. Earl Swanson.

The school will be held during the month of July near my home and we are now busy preparing materials for the session. I am so glad that you had the opportunity to work with Bordes, for he is the very best. Do keep up the practice - for that is what it takes.

Perhaps next year we will have another school and you can apply for that session. I am delighted to know of your interest and do hope you will continue your research in this line.

Yours very truly.

Don E. Crabtree